
 

 

 

Press Release: For Immediate Release 
November 14, 2023 

First Regional Chief for Newfoundland Selected to Lead at Assembly of First 
Na�ons 

November 14, 2023, Corner Brook—The Newfoundland Office of the Assembly of First Na�ons 
is pleased to announce that Brendan Mitchell has been selected to represent Newfoundland as 
its first Regional Chief at the Assembly of First Na�ons in Canada. 

Regional Chief Mitchell has been serving as the Interim Regional Chief for the past several 
months and will now assume the role on a full-�me basis for the upcoming three-year term.  He 
has been a member of the Council of Qalipu First Na�on since its forma�on in 2011 and is 
currently serving his third consecu�ve term as Chief. 

Regional Chief Mitchell is thankful for this opportunity and looks forward to working with 
community.  

“I thank my colleagues for placing their confidence in me and selec�ng me for this role.  I look 
forward to transi�oning into this posi�on and being a strong and effec�ve advocate for 
Indigenous issues and opportuni�es in this Province and in our communi�es.” 

The Newfoundland AFN affiliated Chiefs congratulate Regional Chief Brendan Mitchell on his 
appointment and look forward to working alongside him for the next three years. 

 

Regional Chief Brendan Mitchell 
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